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Greg Zetterberg

Mundy Loss Rd

Buckley, WA  98321 January 03, 2023

Notice of Incomplete Application

RE: Application Number PLPSP20220172

Dear Greg Zetterberg,

A permit application has been received by this office on December 19, 2022. The following required

items are outstanding: *Outstanding fee must also be paid prior to review*


Preliminary Storm Report – Please submit flattened “new version” of this document. In the recent

submittal the site plan was received in this area instead.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the required

information is not received within 30 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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